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New JM Single Ply LVOC Caulk Grey Offering 
 
Johns Manville is excited to announce a new Single Ply LVOC Caulk in Grey for both TPO and PVC Grey single 
ply thermoplastic membranes.  Johns Manville will continue to offer the current Single Ply LVOC Caulk in White & 
Black, alongside this new Grey offering. The new Single Ply LVOC Caulk Grey will retain the same price as 
current offerings, as well as the same packaging. 
 
A new product SKU has been set up for this product, which will be available out of our Hazleton and Scottsboro 
locations on November 15, 2023. New product data sheets can be found at www.jm.com. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Johns Manville.  
 
Brandon Mark 
Product Manager 
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